
Chaplain’s Spot 

Remember and Celebrate Day 

 

On Thursday 5 September, we offered time for those in 
our school community who wanted to share some time 
reflecting on grief and loss of a loved one who had died.     

 

We used moulding clay, craft items, grief quotes and story books to ponder 

our feelings and memories, and celebrate their life. It was a beneficial time, 

with comments such as ‘I always did craft with my Nan at her house’, ‘it 

helped me get over my loss’, and ‘I think it’s good to remember’ 

     

  
 

We would like to create a story about grief and loss for our school 

community. If you would like to offer ideas, please contact me.  

If you would like to talk about grief, I would be happy to meet.  

Quote of the week: You'll never be the same, and that's okay. 

 
Alan Silverwood – Chaplain - Pastoral care for our community, 
Tuesday Thursday Friday. [silverwood.alan.l@edumail.vic.gov.au] 
Supporting the School community in emotional, social, spiritual and 
practical wellbeing. The Chaplaincy program is funded through Federal 
Government & Community support including; “Inspire! School Chaplaincy 
Network”, CCCVaT, Great Ryrie PS Council, private and community donations.  

mailto:silverwood.alan.a@edumail.vic.gov.au

